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Comments: I oppose the proposal to expand Holland Lake Lodge, as it will lead to increased human presence in

the Bob Marshall wilderness and surrounding public lands.  A modest plan to update the Lodge may be

appropriate, but the current proposal would dramatically alter the character of the lake and surrounding lands.

 

In this sensitive and important area, I oppose the scale of the project, as well as many of the activities  that are

practiced or encouraged at other POWDR facilities, namely, heli-skiing, mountain biking and bike races.  None of

those activities are consistent with the natural values of the area.

 

At minimum, an Environmental Assessment must be conducted, and if the project is not scaled back, then a full

EIS will be required.

thank you, Dan Funsch


